LAKE DISTRICT NATIONAL PARK AUTHORITY
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING (GENERAL) REGULATIONS 2012
SUBMISSION OF NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN PROPOSAL
REGULATION 16 NOTIFICATION
Matterdale Parish Council has submitted a Neighbourhood Plan proposal under Regulation 15(1) of the Town and Country Planning Neighbourhood Planning (General) Regulations 2012.
The Plan sets out a shared vision for Matterdale Parish and establishes the type of development needed to help sustain the community. If adopted, it will become part of the development plan for land use and development proposals within Matterdale Parish until 2030.  
The Plan can be inspected at:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]the Lake District National Park Authority offices at Murley Moss, Kendal, between 9am – 4.30pm, or
· viewed on the Authorities website www.lakedistrict.gov.uk/planning/planningpolicies/communityplanningpolicy/neighbourhood-plans 
· viewed on Matterdale Parish Council website 
If you have any comments on the neighbourhood plan proposal, please respond by e-mail to paulaallen@lakedistrict.gov.uk
Or in writing to: 
The Strategy and Partnership Team, Lake District National Park Authority, Murley Moss, Oxenholme Road, Kendal, Cumbria LA9 7RL, 
All responses must be received no later than 5pm Friday 20 February 2015.
Any representations may include a request to be notified of our decision under Regulation 19 in relation to this neighbourhood plan.

